Meeting of the Valley Amateur Radio Association, Inc. held via Net on the 145.290 repeater.
The March meeting of the Membership of the Valley Amateur Radio Association, Inc. was called to order at 7 p.m., Tuesday, March 2, 2020, by Norman Dallura, KN4YFI, President.  A roll call was taken of all members participating in the net meeting.
Treasurer’s Report
The Treasurer’s report was previously submitted to the membership via email.  The Treasurer’s report was approved as presented.  
Secretary's Report
The Secretary's report was previously submitted to the membership via email.  The report, as presented was approved.  
ARES Report
David Tanks, AD4TJ, reported that the ARES Connect Program has been shut down.  He is not sure, at this time, what will replace that program. 
He also announced that the February ARES net would be held on March 11 at 8 p.m.  using the 147.075 repeater.  
David also reminded the membership that the Virginia QSO Party will be held on March 20 and 21.  As this is not an ARRL contest, members should use Shenandoah Valley Wireless as their club for club competition. 
Old Business
Kevin Numbers, KC8MTV, had nothing new to report about the 145.290 repeater.  He has ordered a Sinclair four base dipole antenna replacement and expects it to be delivered in April.
New Business
The President announced that a list of events that VARA supports as a public service has been posted on the VARA website.  He noted that the Valley Veterans Ride event would be held this year.  He also noted that minutes of the VARA Membership meetings will also be posted on the website.
There is still a need for volunteers to make presentations after the business of the meetings is concluded.
David Thomas, WD3O announced that amateur radio license exams would be offered in Powhatan on March 6, the same day they would be offered in Dayton.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,
Patrick J. Morgan
Secretary 
